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I would support the bored tunnel extension at Longbarrow end of the tunnel.

I now feel at this late stage that the current proposal should be decided to go ahead.
The following reasons to go ahead are:

Preferred Bidder for main works already agreed

.A fresh application and redesign would greatly increase the cost which would lead to
scrapping the urgent scheme

Too much time has been wasted on this redetermination.

Should never been allowed to go to the High Court and their extortionate fees.

The scheme has been well designed to good environmental standards and will improve the
settings of the World Heritage site.

Jonathan Baker





